
 

 

NHS GGC Staff Bank: 0141 2782555 / staff.bank@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 

Welcome to the NHSGGC Staff Bank August Newsletter.  

We hope you will find the content useful, please get in touch with any questions,      
feedback or suggestions. 

Security – please help to keep our workplaces safe 
 

It is everyone’s responsibility to take security seriously. 
  

At all times, staff should please remain vigilant for anyone or anything that looks out of place or suspicious. If 
anything or anyone looks, or is acting suspiciously, staff should request support from site security and report 
any such incident it to the relevant security team or your line manager. 
  
In order to help us keep our sites and facilities safe, staff are reminded of the importance of wearing your ID 
badges at all times. It is the responsibility of every employee to ensure you have the appropriate ID. Wearing 
your official ID badge is essential, so if you do not have one, please contact your local facilities team to make 
arrangements to get one. 
  

Many NHSGGC staff also wear the yellow “Hello my name is” badge. Please remember that this is not a 
security ID badge and you are also required to wear the official photo ID badge. 
If you would like to find out more, there is a lot of good information on the ‘Security & Threat’ LearnPro module 
which all staff should complete. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

UCI Cycling World Championships – potential travel disruption 

Glasgow will host some events at the 2023 UCI Cycling World Championships this 
summer, meaning potential disruption to travel to and from NHS Greater Glasgow 
and Clyde sites.  
 

The championship runs from 3-13 August, with Glasgow hosting road 
races finishing in the city centre as well as events at Glasgow Green, the Emirates 
Arena and the Sir Chris Hoy Velodrome.  
 

To allow races to be hosted safely, some road closures and parking restrictions will 
come into effect around the city from 0001hrs, Friday 4 August, until 2359hrs, 
Tuesday 8 August, and then again on 0001hrs, Saturday 12 August, until 2359hrs, 
Sunday 13 August.  
 

These will mainly be in place in Glasgow City Centre and some parts of the west 
end of the city.  
 

Staff should start planning accordingly in case there is an impact on their 
travel plans.  Details of road closures, parking restrictions and any disruption to 
transport will be regularly updated at the Get Ready Glasgow website.  
 

Full details of the 2023 UCI Cycling Worlds can be found here.  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.getreadyglasgow.com%2Fcycling-worlds&data=05%7C01%7CAlison.Raeburn%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Cf08cf43ce1a244f815f808db878a236b%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638252965823845619%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ErAvN1MzZw0gfdigTdrktlTQs4Hr0MQj7zeD99fO1RQ%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cyclingworldchamps.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CAlison.Raeburn%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Cf08cf43ce1a244f815f808db878a236b%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638252965823845619%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6goQP7UE9OlU7quJvX%2BQtRAHRXhjYGLcTgQH74iML1M%3D&reserved=0


 

https://link.webropolsurveys.com/Participation/Public/e78687d8-9614-4b3c-804f-f9f2e99049d6?displayId=Uni2850850


 

Get in touch 
 

We are ready to answer your calls and emails from 
8am until 8.30pm every day of the week. 
We will also text and email you where we have key 
shifts to fill. 
 
Employee on Line (EOL) remains your first point of 
contact allowing you to view and book shifts from your 
phone, tablet or laptop. 
Our contact number is 0141 278 2555 and our email is 
staff.bank@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
 

Is there something we should 
know? 

We welcome your input for topics to cover or news to 
share and are always working to improve our 
communication. 
 
If you think there is a topic we should be covering or a 
site or service that we can profile please let us know 
by leaving us your suggestions via this link -  
Newsletter Feedback  
 

mailto:staff.bank@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/dkYTwgaBXN

